
L A F C O  M E M O R A N D U M  
 
 

S A N T A  B A R B A R A  L O C A L  A G E N C Y  F O R M A T I O N  C O M M I S S I O N  
1 0 5  E a s t  A n a p a m u  S t r e e t    S a n ta  B a r b a r a  C A   9 3 1 0 1    ( 8 0 5 )  5 6 8 - 3 3 9 1    F a x  ( 8 0 5 )  6 4 7 - 7 6 4 7  

 

 

 

April 23, 2012 

 

TO:  Each Member of the Commission 

 

FROM: Bob Braitman 

Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT: LAFCO Project and Activity Update  

 

This is an informational report.  No action is necessary. 

 

This is a periodic report on LAFCO staff activities.  The last report was on March 26, 2012.  

 

LAFCO Staff Activities 

 

1. The regular LAFCO meeting was held in Santa Maria on April 5.  

 

2. On April 9 staff responded to the County Planning & Development Department regarding 

the Giles Tentative Parcel Map in the Santa Ynez area. 

 

3. On April 11 staff met with County Public Works Director Scott McGolpin and County 

Surveyor Aleksandar Jevremovic to discuss cooperation in maintaining the maps of city 

and special district boundaries and spheres of influence. 

 

4. Also on April 11, based on the agenda listing discussions of its municipal service review, 

sphere of influence and annexations, staff met with the Government Relations Committee 

of Goleta Sanitary District. 

 

5. On April 13 staff responded to the County Planning & Development Department 

regarding the Martin Tier II Winery in the Los Alamos area. 

 

6. The staff will attend the CALAFCO Staff Workshop April 25 to 27 in Calaveras County.  

 

7. The next Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, May 3 in Santa Barbara. 

 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 

cc: Bill Dillon, LAFCO Legal Counsel 

 

 


